
LSC Transportation Consultants, Inc.
Experience and References

ILIFF/YOSEMITE & ILIFF/WABASH

Project Location
Iliff/Yosemite & Iliff/Wabash
Arapahoe County, Colorado 

Client
Las Verdes III, LLC
9200 E. Iliff Avenue
Denver, CO 80231

Project Manager
Ben T. Waldman, P.E., PTOE

Date
December 2001 - May, 2002

Reference
Mr. Ted Honda 
(303) 369-7369

Description
LSC was retained by Las Verdes III, LLC Inc. to assist in the design of proposed traffic
signals to be located at Iliff/Yosemite and Iliff/Wabash in Arapahoe County, Colorado. The
traffic signals were designed, in conjunction with the modifications to the intersection
geometry done by J.R. Engineering to meet Arapahoe County requirements.
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